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      Wednesday 20th October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Staff members of Khalsa Secondary Academy, 
 
 
Re: Transfer of Khalsa Secondary Academy to Sikh Academies Trust 
 
 
You may have seen the recent notice from the Department for Education (DfE) to 
parents providing an update regarding Khalsa Secondary Academy (KSA), which 
outlines their intention to begin the process of transferring the school to Sikh 
Academies Trust (SAT).  
 
Accordingly, we are holding our first stakeholder engagement meeting for ALL KSA staff 
on Thursday 21st October 2021 at 4.00pm at Khalsa Primary School. This meeting is 
an opportunity for you all to understand our plans and ask any questions/queries you 
may have for us at this stage.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there on Thursday. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Raminder Singh Vig   Jujar Singh 
Executive Principal    Chair of Trustees 
 

https://sikhacademiestrust.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Letter-to-KSA-parents-and-carers-from-RSC-Dame-Kate-Dethridge-October-2021.pdf

